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28th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Please be aware, we have been informed by a parent that, two children who 

attend The Gordon Children’s Academy were approached by a white BMW 

with several males inside, while they were walking home.  

 

Whilst the children were able to walk away with no further concerns and 

inform their parents, we ask parents to remain vigilant and share any 

concerns with the school and police.  

 

We have spoken to Key stage 2 children in assembly this morning and 

reminded them not to speak to strangers if they walk home. No further 

information was shared with the children at this point. If appropriate, please 

reiterate to any children walking home to stay vigilant.  

 

The relevant information, regarding this incident, has been shared with the 

police. 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Mrs Legg 

 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 


